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MAR 3 1994

Docket No. 50-309

Mr. Charles D. Frizzle
President
Maine Yankee Atomic Power Company
83 Edison Drive
Augusta, Maine 04336

Dear Mr. Frizzle:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION NO. 50-309/93-27

This letter refers to the announced safety inspection conducted by Mr. R. Bhatia and others
of this office on November 30 through December 3,1993, at the Maine Yankee Atomic
Power Station, in Wiscasset, Maine. Mr. Bhatia discussed the results of this inspection with
Messrs D. Whittier, G. Leitch, and other members of your staff at the conclusion of this
inspection. Subsequent to this inspection, on February 8,1994, the inspector reviewed
additional information provided by your staff to clarify additional concerns on the issues
inspected. The conclusions of this review were discussed by Mr. R. Bhatia with
Mr. J. Weast on March 1,1994.

Areas examined during this inspection focused on activities important to the public health and
safety, and was directed towards engineering activities with emphasis on technical support to
the plant and resolutions of previously identi6ed open issues. Within these areas, the
inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures, plant design changes, ,.

representative records, interviews with personnel, and observations by the inspectors.

Based on the results of this engineering inspection, we noted an improvement in engineering
activities in areas of root cause analysis, design packages, attention to details, and work
prioritization. The inspectors concluded that the overall engineering and technical support to
the plant was of good quality to support plant operations. Your engineering training was
considered to be a strength.

Two unresolved items were identified. The first item pertains to the work order process, and
the second item involves the application of the like-in-kind replacement process. In addition,
the corrective actions for five previously identified issues were found to be adequate and the -
items are closed. Three other unresolved items were not completely resolved and the items
were updated accordingly,
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No response to this letter is required, and your cooperation with us in this matter is
|appreciated.

Sincerely,

fbu y,sY,4 DY f.

William H. Ruland, Chief
Electrical Section
Engineering Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosure: Inspection Report No. 50-309/93-27

cc w/ encl: -

G. leitch, Vice President, Operations
P. L. Anderson, Project Manager (Yankee Atomic Electric Company)
R. W. Blackmore, Plant Manager
L. Diehl, Manager of Public and Governmental Affairs
J. A. Ritsher, Attorney (Ropes and Gray)
P. Dostic, State Nuclear Safety Inspector
P. Brann, Assistant Attorney General
U. Vanags, Maine State Planning Office
C. Brinkman, Combustion Engineering, Inc.
First Selectmen of Wiscasset |

Maine State Planning Officer i

Public Document Room (PDR) :

Local Public Docmnent Room (LPDR) l

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC) |
K. Abraham, PAO (2)

.]
NRC Resident Inspector
State of Maine, SLO L)esignee
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bec w/ encl:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
W. Lazarus, DRP
D. Lew, DRP

bec w/enci (VIA E-MAIL):
V. McCree, OEDO
E. Trottier, . LPM, NRR
W. Butler, NRR
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